From: Nanci Larsen <larsen@missioninnmuseum.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 9:03:48 AM

To: Edwards, Erin <EEdwards@riversideca.gov>
Subject: [External] Park Ranger Budget

Good Morning Erin,

Nice seeing you at RDP. | want to let you know how much Jack and | support the Park Ranger position. | hope
this item is included in the budget for the next year. | understand these rangers will be partnered in twos, as it should
be. | also agree they should work within RPD, not Parks and Rec. | understand the danger as we were when the last
ranger was attacked and | do not want to see that happen again. Please encourage the budget engagement committee
to add this item to the approved budget as it is a very needed position within the city. | realize this is a new but needed
item for our future and the future of the parks along the riverbed. Thank you for your time.

Nanci Larsen

3160 Brockton Ave.
Riverside, CA. 92501
951-640-5757

cc Mayor
City Council
City Manager
City Attorney
ACMs
DCM
PRCS Director



